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COVID 19 update 

I understand as a parent that it is not easy 

when we request for your child to have a 

COVID test. Unfortunately there are times 

when this is essential to meet NSW Health 

guidelines to keep everyone safe. 

We are required to ask for a negative test result 

when a student has even the mildest of COVID 

symptoms. These include fever, cough, runny 

nose, shortness of breath, sore throat, loss of 

smell, loss of taste, blocked nose, fatigue, 

muscle and joint pain, headache, diarrhea, 

nausea, vomiting, loss of appetite, chest pain or 

conjunctivitis. This is true also of staff.  

Thank you for keeping your distance at the 

school gate in the afternoon. This is great safe 

practice and making pick up time much safer. 

 

This week, teachers have been using Seesaw 

to deliver lessons to your children and you will 

have seen some of these activities on their 

journal feed. At present, we are mostly 

focussing on making sure students are getting 

practice with some of the different formats 

Seesaw lessons can take and how these work 

on different devices. We are also ensuring all 

teachers are confident using this platform. 

After School Care 

As we are trying to get our staffing correct for 

afterschool care, could we please ask that you 

book your children in with at least one week’s 

notice. Please consider that teachers are giving 

their own time for this program currently and I 

am concerned about the impact of the extra 

hours on their wellbeing. The service does cost 

the school money as we are paying for a 

teachers aide to supervise the students.  

Jenni McKeon 

Principal  

At Tumbulgum Public School we acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land on which we learn, the Bundjalung people.  

We pay our respects to Elders past and present and extend that respect to all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people.  

As we grow and learn at school, we take the lessons of the past and work together to create a future that honours  

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander contributions and builds connected pathways.  

 

TERM 3 2021 

Term 3 

Week 1 

Monday 12 July—Staff return 

Tuesday 13 July—Students return 

Wednesday 14 July- P&C meeting at 

2pm and 150th Celebration meeting 

at 6pm 

Week 3 Wednesday 4 August—Todd 

Woodbridge Tennis Cup for years 3 

and 4 

 

 

 

School swimming program 

Note attached 

Week 7 

Monday August 23—Friday August 

27 
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The students are loving the NRL sessions. They are playing at lunchtime 

and quickly learning the rules of the game. 


